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19th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Beauty and The Beast  

    

On Tuesday 18th December, M & M Productions will be coming in to school for a whole school performance of 
Beauty and The Beast.     
    

The PTFA are contributing a generous amount towards the cost of the show. We would be grateful if you could 
contribute £1.20 per child towards the balance. If you would like a link code to set up an online payment account, 
please contact the school office.    
 
Many thanks,     
    

 

Yours sincerely,     
    

 

Mr Dodson 
Headteacher     

     

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    
Beauty and The Beast   
   

□ I enclose a contribution towards the cost of the above pantomime.    
    

□ I have paid online.    
    

     

Child/children(s) name(s): _______________________________________________________________________    
    

Class(es): __________________________________ 
   

Signed: _______________________________  

 
 

Kings Worthy Primary School 
Church Lane 

Kings Worthy 
Winchester SO23 7QS 

 
Headteacher: Mr Jamie Dodson BA(Hons) PGCE 

Acting Deputy Head: Miss Tamsin Hindley BSc 
Business and Administration Manager: Lynn Paul BSc ACA 

 


